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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Congratulations! 

We would like to congratulate the 
following children who received the 
‘Star of the Week’ award on Friday. 

Junior Atkin 

Melissa Brownbridge 

Oliver Hogg 

Lunchtime award: Lucy Glover 

Star Writer: Adam Smedley 

 

Playground Pal: Michael Needs 
 
School clubs 
 
Netball club is on Monday at 3.30pm 
 
Singing club is on Tuesday at 3.30pm. 
 
Tennis with Mr Galloway is on 
Wednesdays and Fridays at 8.20am 
 
The final Cookery Club for this year is on 
Wednesday at 3.30pm  
 
Judo is on Thursday at 3.30pm. 
 
Cricket/rounders club with Mr Fewlass 
begins on 26th  June. 
 
Football with Nathan is on Friday at 
3.30pm. 
 
Multi skills for KS1 with Mr Duffy is on 
Friday at 3.30pm 
 
 
Permission slips must be completed for 
all after school clubs and events. 

Swedish Visit  
The children returned safe 
and sound from our second 
fantastic visit to Sweden. Mr 
Fewlass and Mrs Coverdale were very 
proud of all of the children and they had a 
great time – including a great pool party 
and a boat trip to the archipelago. 

 
REMINDER: Last chance to 
enter a scarecrow! Sunday 22nd 
June is our annual scarecrow 
trail – all last minute entries 
gratefully received! 

 
Phonics Assessment Week 
The phonics assessments for children in 
Year 1 take place this week. Mrs Sadler 
will be administering these assessments 
over the next few days. 
If you have any questions regarding these 
please contact either Mrs Sadler or 
myself. 
 
Reading Open Morning 
On Tuesday 24th June we have a reading 
open morning. Unfortunately, due to 
circumstances beyond our control this 
morning will only be for Bulmer and 
Neville Classes. 
We will provide a similar opportunity for 
the parents / carers of children in Howard 
class either later this term or in 
September. We apologise for any 
inconvenience. 
If you would like to discuss this situation 
further please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. 
 
 
 
Important Events for this term are on the 
back of this newsletter. 
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Important Dates! 

Tuesday 24th June – Open morning for parents / carers – reading focus. 

Friday 4th July – Sports Day (Monday 7th July will be a back up day in case of poor weather) 

Friday 27th June – Year 5 Languages Discovery Day Easingwold School 

Wednesday 2nd July – Mini Olympics Year 6 at Easingwold School 

Tuesday  8th July – Years 5/6 music workshop at Easingwold School. 

Wednesday 9th July – Friday 11th July – Transfer days to Easingwold Secondary School. 

Tuesday 15th July – Year 5 PE Day at Easingwold. 

Wednesday 16th July – Whole school trip. 

Monday 21st July – End of year play at the Village Hall at 7pm. 

Tuesday 22nd July – Leaver’s Assembly at 2.15pm 

        End of school year, school closes at 3.30pm 

Monday 1st September 2014 – Teacher training Day 

Tuesday 2nd September – Children return to school. 

Sporting Events for the Summer Term 2014 

Thursdays - Swimming lessons for Howard Class. 

Monday 30th June – Cluster athletics at Easingwold 

Friday 4th July – Sports Day (Monday 7th July will be a back up day in case of poor weather) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Training  for the Summer Term 2014 

Tuesday 17th June – Mrs Stell, LA Headteacher’s meeting 

Monday 23rd June – Mr Fewlass, maths subject leaders network 

Tuesday 24th June – Mrs Stell, SEN update. 

Wednesday 25th June – Mrs Stell, literacy network 


